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DRUGS, VIOLENCE AND GANGS SURVEY: YOUR SAFETY, YOUR SAY

Cambridge Community Safety Partnership needs your help!

We need your help on our Project Serious Violence: Young People and County Lines, which is being funded by the
Acting Police and Crime Commissioner.

Please take 5 minutes to complete the short online survey so that we can hear your views before 6pm on Saturday 31
October.

People under 18 can access the survey here: https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/yoursafetyyoursayYP/

People over 18 can access the survey here: https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/yoursafetyyoursayA/

We have developed a survey to ask both young people and the wider community for their thoughts and opinions around
County Lines issues in Cambridge City.
The surveys close at 6pm on Saturday 31 October.

Paper copies can be made available if you contact community.safety@cambridge.gov.uk or telephone 01223 457950.

Thank you for your support!
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